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  TO: 

Upcoming Events 

May 5 - Confirmation Sunday 

May 12 - Mother’s Day /Sr. Recognition 

May 26-June 2 - Family Promise Week 

May 27 - Memorial Day (Office Closed) 

June 8-16 - Sr. High Mission Trip 

June 16 - Father’s Day 

June 24-28 - PDS Summer Fun 

July 8-12 - Vacation Bible School 

If you have photos or events you 

would like to see featured in The 

Link, please submit them to  

sharonv@fpcconroe.org. 

A New Chapter for the Whites 

 

 

 

To Our Wonderful FPC Family,  

It is with many mixed emotions that I an-

nounce that our family will be moving to the 

Texas Panhandle sometime in the early 

summer.  We have been blessed with two 

new professional opportunities in the Perry-

ton Independent School District. Todd has 

been hired as the new Assistant Superinten-

dent and Kim will be the Director of a new 

district daycare that is scheduled to open 

this August.  

We are looking forward to new adventures, 

but will miss everyone here very much! It 

has been wonderful to serve this church and 

to work and worship with you all. But don’t 

think that you’ve seen the last of us - we 

will definitely be back to visit!!! 

With love, Todd, Kim, Madison, Lyla, 

Coulter, and Keira White 

 

Upcoming Summer Schedule 

Beginning Memorial Day weekend, May 

26th, we will  have one worship service 

each Sunday. This will continue through 

Labor Day, September 2nd. 

10:00 a.m. Worship Service 

11:00 a.m. Sunday School 

 

Honoring Our Fallen 

On May 26th, we will be 

honoring all of our former 

FPC Conroe Veterans who 

have passed, with a video 

of their pictures. If their 

picture is already a part of 

our previous Veterans Day 

video, please contact us to let us know you'd 

like their picture included in this video. If we 

do not have a picture of him/her yet, please 

bring one by, with their name, or email those 

to Brandon Folts at firstpresdirec-

tor@gmail.com. We will only include those 

that are asked for/brought this year, so please 

let us know! 

 
Presbyterian Day School’s  

Summer Fun 2019 

Monday, June 24th through Friday, June 28th  

9:00 a.m. - 2:30 p.m. 

 

Registration $35 per child (non-refundable).  

Deadline to register is June 1st.  

$150 per week for first child in family  

$130 for second child  

$100 for each additional sibling 

 

Ages toddler through children  

entering 4th grade. 

 

For more information call (936) 756-3990, 

 or email  

presbyteriandayschool@hotmail.com. 
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Thank you to the many individuals from each Cir-

cle, and others not already mentioned, who made 

this Gathering a success:  

Lydia Circle for providing the clean-up crew.  

Martha Circle for setting up, and Annetta Rose, 

for providing the lovely table decorations and set-

tings, favors, as well as gifts of the live floral ar-

rangements to eight blessed winners. 

Rebecca Circle and other volunteers for 

coordinating the registration ticket sales 

and check-in table. 

 

 

PW “Blossoms of Promise” Spring Gathering Dedicated to Lee and Clyde Cruikshank 

On April 6 over 48 ladies attended the 2019 PW Spring Gathering. We had to add plates to the tables 

set up on Friday afternoon...what a wonderful challenge! 

Moderator Sally DeStefano opened with a tribute to Lee Cruikshank, 

our dear beloved sister who passed into the Lord’s eternal keeping on 

Friday morning. The Gathering was dedicated to Lee and her hus-

band, Clyde. The heavens wept, too, as heavy rain came down to 

greet attendees arriving for this annual event. But in the midst of sad-

ness there was joy for the many fond memories we have of Lee, and 

the blessing she was to this church. Lee was a gardener of people, not 

just of plants, and her garden of people will continue to bloom even 

though the gardener is now physically gone from our midst. A prayer 

in Lee’s memory and for those suffering from health challenges and loss of loved ones was offered 

up. 

Our guest speaker, Mary Margaret Mann, was recommended by Nancy Dawson. 

And oh, what a wonderful recommendation! Mary Margaret, a professional ac-

tress, performed character vignettes that had us laughing, almost crying at some 

points, and definitely inspired. She also informed us about several traditions and 

meanings behind the flowers found in many gardens, accompanied in the back-

ground by beautiful photographs provided by PW Co-Moderator and this gather-

ing’s organizer, Pam Walker. Ann Kate, our ever-willing photographer, provided 

roaming pictures for this article and our memories. 

There was good food to be enjoyed...scrumptious cakes and pies hand-made by 

talented cooks from each Circle! The main chef salad course was provided by 

Jason’s Deli. It was low calorie, so we could totally and guiltlessly enjoy the desserts afterwards. 

 

 (Article provided by Sally DeStefano)                                                      (Pictures provided by Ann Kate) 

 Ruth Circle, with Joanne 

Tralmer’s tireless energy and 

sense for detail, for coordi-

nating the food, beverages, 

and serving. 

 In addition to the many individual help-

ers and volunteers, we’d like to thank 

Kim White and Brandon Folts for tech-

nical coordination, Yvonne Rose for 

custodial coordination, Sharon Van-

Schuyver for ticket design, and Warren 

Taylor for climate control. 


